## KANSAS STATE AGRICULTURAL COLLEGE MANHATTAN, KANSAS OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

Feb. 26, 1925

Mr. James F. Bell, Washburn crosby company, Minneapolis, Minn.

My dear Mr. Bell:-

I appreciate very much your kind letter and your good-will. I hope that I shall be able to carry on in such a manner that you can feel that I have done my best. I want to retain your confidence even at the close of my term. I shall need the cooperation of such men as you have in your organization.

I also appreciate the attitude of the men of the Northwest in supporting me. I have received many fine letters such as yours.

Very cordially yours,

Fresident